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Next week, the whole school ethos theme will be: 
 

We know how to help if someone is being bullied 
Dear Parent, 
 
This week the children were really excited to tell us all about the exciting things over half term, 
Halloween and Bonfire Night! It sounds like they had a great time. As tomorrow is Remembrance Day, 
we have been talking about what that means. On Thursday we held a Remembrance service outside. 
Mrs Coulson spoke and some Form IV’S read a poem and Mrs Jones played The Last Post whilst the flag 
was lowered. I was so proud of the children standing silently and listening so well.  
Literacy 
This week, we have been recapping all of the letters in Phase 2. We have been reading words with these 
sounds and trying to form the letters using the rhymes. See if your child can practise some letter 
formation at home and use the cards to make words and write them. 
 
We have now finished the Phase 2 sounds and next week, we will be moving on to Phase 3!   
  
Mathematics 
This week, we have been comparing lots of circles and triangles. We looked at positional language such 
as in, on,under, over,behind,in front of,around,through and beside etc.  We then went around the 
school using the appropriate langage to spot things. 
We then have moved on to finding different representations of 4 and 5, looking at different ways of 
finding 4 and 5. Then we moved onto instantly recognising the number of oblects or items in a group 
without needing to count them. 
Homework 
All homework will be set on the Seesaw app. Practice working through activities on the tricky words 
from Phase 2. 
 
Please practise reading,flashcards and Tricky Word bookmarks  and spelling these at home.  
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend! 
 
From the KG team 
 
Calendar Dates –     

 

November  

Mon 13 Anti-Bullying Week & Odd Sock Day 

Thurs 16 FPTA Disco 

Fri 17 Children in Need 

 
 
 


